
 

SB 2168 

North Dakota Bowhunters Association 

 

It seems every session certain bills receive appropriate nicknames. This session 

we have the baiting bill, the property tax bill, the gender bill, and several others. 

SB 2168 should be called the Hatfield and McCoy bill. 

In a time when Sportsman and Landowners are working to find workable 

solutions for habitat and access, a bill like this one shows up. Nothing good came 

come of it. 

The NDBA would encourage you to put this bill aside and let the work between 

landowners and sportsmen continue. Reasonable solutions will benefit many 

generations to come. 

Sincerely, 

Darrell Belisle 

NDBA Government and Conservation Director 


